Thank you for attending the inaugural Business Officers and Financial Aid Directors Training. The goal of the five-part series is to create a platform for the exchange of knowledge and information to include best practices in Title IV Administration for college/university business officers and financial aid directors that lead the higher education institutions we serve. Your feedback is greatly appreciated!

1. Overall, how would you rate the event you attended?
· Excellent
· Above Average
· Average
· Below Average
· Dissatisfied
2. Did the presenters facilitate the content in an engaging way?
· Strongly Agree
· Agree
· No Opinion
· Disagree
· Strongly Disagree
3. Would you be willing to participate in future series?
· Yes
· No
4. Which session was most important to you?
· Return to Title IV (R2T4)
· Cash Management, Part 1
· Cash Management, Part 2
· Top 10 Program Review and Audit Findings
· Fiscal Operations Report and Application to Participate (FISAP)
5. I have a better understanding of best practices and strategies that will assist me in navigating Title IV Administration.
· Strongly Agree
· Agree
· No Opinion
· Disagree
· Strongly Disagree
6. Please elaborate on why you agree or disagree with Question 5 - I have a better understanding of best practices and strategies that will assist me in navigating Title IV Administration.

	



7. Overall, the technology platform for this event met expectations.
· Strongly Agree
· Agree
· No Opinion
· Disagree
· Strongly Disagree
8. What could we improve for next year’s training, and are there any additional training(s) you would like?
	




According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number. The valid OMB control number for this information collection is 1845-0045. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 5 minutes per response, including time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. The obligation to respond to this collection is voluntary. If you have comments or concerns regarding the status of your individual submission of this survey, please contact the Partner Technical Assistance Group at 830 First Street NE, Washington, DC 20202.

